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Item 6; Member Questions 
 
Question from Cllr Maxine Webb: 
P126 2.23 says “At the January Committee meeting, data on “the number of appeals 
lodged, the outcomes of these and comparison to previous years” for future reports. 
The Assistant Director, SEND Strategic Improvement and Early Effectiveness, 
agreed to include this in future reports.” 
Thank you for starting to include this data, however, while the November report now 
gives the number of appeals lodged, the reasons and comparison to previous years, 
it does not include the outcomes. Could this missing data please be sent to 
members and included in future reports? 

 
Response from the Chairman 
The Assistant Director for SEND Strategic Improvement apologises for the omission 
of ‘outcomes’ data within the Tribunal information section of the November 
committee report.  This will be rectified in future reports.  However, to ensure there is 
no delay in this information being available for the Committee and also for Cllr Webb 
a separate briefing note is being sent to Members and Cllr Webb to provide this 
initial information.  This will be in the public domain via subsequent reports. 
 

 

 

 


